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This is just wealth redistribution, your tax will hurt many middle income Oregonians 

who work hard for their income, why in the world would any public representative 

think it's okay to take the hard earned money from one constituent and  just hand it 

out to another. Oregon needs to use existing funding to help those in need, not slip 

your hands into my pocket for my hard earned money. Shame on you for this leftist 

solution. We have high taxes already, we don't want or need anymore. Why not 

create a bill that requires those in need to work for it.  

Everyone is capable of doing some kind of work. Hard working Oregonians 

everywhere need to fight this kind of nonsense.  


